
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa 
 
It is with Sadness that Aunty Hoki has decided to retire and next term will be her last term as Office Administrator at 
Waima Kura.  If you know of anyone that may be interested then please pass on our job add below. 
 
 

Office Administrator - Waima School 
 
 
We are looking for a reliable part time Office Administrator. 15 hours per school week.                             

Commencing beginning of Term 4 15th October 2018. 

 

They will undertake administrative tasks, manage phone calls and correspondence. The ideal                       

candidate will be competent in prioritizing and working with little supervision. They will be                           

self-motivated, trustworthy and have excellent communication and interpersonal  skills.   

 

Confidentiality is a must 

  

Proven experience as an ​office administrator with excellent knowledge of office                     

management software an advantage. 

Applications close 4pm Thursday 12th July 2018. 

 

Please send a letter of application and CV with 2 referees to 

 
principal@waima.school.nz 
 

By-election 

 

Hoki Mokaraka has been confirmed by the Board of Trustees as Returning Officer for the upcoming  By-election. 

The election date will be the 20​th​ August 2018. 

The number of positions to be filled will be 3 

Nominations will be called by Monday 23rd July 2018 
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Clinton Mokaraka has been confirmed as Board Chairperson 
If you have been unable to attend parent/teacher student conferences this term then please 
come in and make an appointment for next term.  We would love to see you all to share with 
you the wonderful progress your children are making. 
 
TERM 2 Dates. 
WEEK 1 - MONDAY 23RD JULY - FIRST DAY BACK. 
Week 3 6th and 7th August - Life Ed Caravan and Tutor at Waima School 
Week 4 17th August  -  Waima School Cross Country 
Week 9 17th- 21st September Senior Snow trip. 
 
Can those parents that are going on the snow trip please return the police vetting forms 
this week so that Hoki can begin to process them.  Many thanks. 
 
A huge thank you to all those parents who sent along cakes for our cake stall last week. We 
had an amazing response.  I will leave it up to our student council to report on this.  
 
FUNDRAISING FRIDAY WILL BE ON THURSDAY 5TH 
 
ICEBLOCK - $1 
DRINK - $2 
SAUSAGE SIZZLE - $2 
PIE - $3 
HAMBURGER - $3 
PRINGLES - $3 
CREPE -$3 
 

Hangi Time 
 
Next term the Student Council is going to hold a Hangi to help with funding 
the Snow Trip. We are asking for our parents to help us, we would really 
appreciate your support. We will let you know more at the beginning of next 
term. Please let your child know if you are able 
to help us. 
Thank you very much  
Yours sincerely Student Council 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER  Tuesday 3rd July  2018 



 

 

Wacky hair day 
This Thursday the Student Council is having a ‘Wacky 
Hair’ day competition. We are fundraising for the Snow 
Trip so come up with the most craziest wackiest hair 
doos. Come with an outrageous hair style to be in to win a 
chocolate bar. Entry is $1. Thanks Student Council   
 
 

CAKE STALL 
 
Last Thursday the Student Council held a cake stall. We just want to say 
thank you very much to all the parents that made a cake for us to sell we 
appreciate it very much. We made $72.50.  A big thank you from our  School 
Council for supporting this event - the money is going toward our Snow 
Trip.   
 
Room 3 News 

Last week of term, I hope you all have a wonderful two week break from school. We are sharing more of our Novel                       

Quests are below. 

Character Study 

Te Ranui 
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Mapihi 
 

Art 

During term 2 the students have been learning about symbols from different cultures. Their latest project was based                  

on Aboriginal symbols and how these are used to tell a story.  

 

This track belongs to the people who watched the Matariki stars. 
Me and my family were travelling on the road.  Suddenly it 
started to rain, then out of the rain there popped a lovely 
rainbow.  When we arrived there was a swimming hole and 
trees.  When we got on the other side of the swimming hole 
there were more people making tracks and watching the 
Matariki stars.  After all that we had a delicious feast. 
Waiariki 
 
 

 
Kani 
Me and my friend went to the campground in Waima, up the maunga 
by the waterfall.  We were sitting around the fire looking at the stars. 
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